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On Tuesday, April 12, 2022, Chase Stoecker (Fort Lauderdale) will present to the Jacksonville Association of Legal 
Administrators on how the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) have 
been impacted by the work from home revolution due to the impact of COVID-19. 

Chase will discuss what legal responsibilities employers have under the FLSA to pay employees when working 
remotely and whether employees can legally require their employers to allow them to work from home under 
the ADA.
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